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PREFACE

The 22nd North American Moose Conference and Workshop
was held at the Lord Beaverbrook Hotel in Fredericton, New
Brunswick, May 5-9, 1986. In total, 61 participants from
most Jjurisdictions in North America and three colleagues
from Sweden, registered for the conference.

A paper session and modeling workshop supported the
conference theme of "Moose Population Dynamics".
Additional sessions on habitat, physiology and management
filled out the conference.

Tim Timmermann was presented the "Distinguished Moose
Biologist Award" for his long standing contribution to the
Northh American Moose Conference and Workshop and his work
in moose management and research.

The New Brunswick Department of Forests, Mines and
Energy sponsored the conference. Moosehead Breweries
hosted the reception. Active participation from all
attendees, high quality papers and presentations, and
diligent moderators produced a successful and rewarding
conference. A special thanks to the members of the New
Brunswick moose conference committee; Stacey Spencer,
Bob Currie, Gilles Godin, Jeff Patch, Gary Moore, Bob
Watt, Tom Pettigrew and Tom Reid.

Thanks to all.

Arnold H. Boer




